
Safety —  
A Team Effort.
You spend about a third of your life at work — make sure it’s a safe place.  
By looking out for each other, we can ensure everyone gets home safe and sound.

Access resources 
and information: Building a Safer Workplace Together 

A safer workplace means a happier life both at work and at home. Stay safe, 
stay sharp, and keep these things in mind:  

  Know the Process: Be informed about how to report potential dangers, 
accidents, and injuries. 

  Speak Up: If you see something unsafe, say something immediately. 

  Prevent and Protect: Follow safety policies to create a proactive safety 
culture and reduce injuries. 

  Get Involved: Serve on a safety committee and participate in safety training. 

Together, we can make our workplace a happier, safer place for everyone 
when we know the process, speak up, and act on it.  

You deserve a safe work environment.  



Safety —  
A Team Effort.
You spend about a third of your life at work — make sure it’s a safe place.  
By looking out for each other, we can ensure everyone gets home safe and sound.

Access resources 
and information: Building a Safer Workplace Together 

A safer workplace means a happier life both at work and at home. Stay safe, 
stay sharp, and keep these things in mind:  

  Know the Process: Be informed about how to report potential dangers, 
accidents, and injuries. 

  Speak Up: If you see something unsafe, say something immediately. 

  Prevent and Protect: Follow safety policies to create a proactive safety 
culture and reduce injuries. 

  Get Involved: Serve on a safety committee and participate in safety training. 

Together, we can make our workplace a happier, safer place for everyone 
when we know the process, speak up, and act on it.  

You deserve a safe work environment.  



Safety —  
A Team Effort.
You spend about a third of your life at work — make sure it’s a safe place.  
By looking out for each other, we can ensure everyone gets home safe and sound.

Access resources 
and information: Building a Safer Workplace Together 

A safer workplace means a happier life both at work and at home. Stay safe, 
stay sharp, and keep these things in mind:  

  Know the Process: Be informed about how to report potential dangers, 
accidents, and injuries. 

  Speak Up: If you see something unsafe, say something immediately. 

  Prevent and Protect: Follow safety policies to create a proactive safety 
culture and reduce injuries. 

  Get Involved: Serve on a safety committee and participate in safety training. 

Together, we can make our workplace a happier, safer place for everyone 
when we know the process, speak up, and act on it.  

You deserve a safe work environment.  



Safety —  
A Team Effort.
You spend about a third of your life at work — make sure it’s a safe place.  
By looking out for each other, we can ensure everyone gets home safe and sound.

Access resources 
and information: Building a Safer Workplace Together 

A safer workplace means a happier life both at work and at home. Stay safe, 
stay sharp, and keep these things in mind:  

  Know the Process: Be informed about how to report potential dangers, 
accidents, and injuries. 

  Speak Up: If you see something unsafe, say something immediately. 

  Prevent and Protect: Follow safety policies to create a proactive safety 
culture and reduce injuries. 

  Get Involved: Serve on a safety committee and participate in safety training. 

Together, we can make our workplace a happier, safer place for everyone 
when we know the process, speak up, and act on it.  

You deserve a safe work environment.  


